
 

City of Solana Beach 

CLIMATE & RESILIENCY COMMISSION’S 
JUNIOR COMMISSIONER APPLICATION 

 

   

 

Anyone interested should submit an application by March 27, 2025 and must meet the 

requirements below: 

• Solana Beach Resident 

• High school or middle school students (no more than one position may be filled by 

a middle school student) 

• Interest in environmental issues 

• Must be able to attend at least 5 meetings per appointment year 

The current Climate & Resiliency Commission (CRC) members will select no more than 

5 Junior Commissioners at their April 16, 2025 meeting.  The CRC meets bi-monthly on  

Wednesdays from 5:30 PM – 7:00 PM. Please check the website for the most up to date 

calendar. 

Junior Commissioners will be able to attend meetings and provide input on any of the 

agenda items.  They may propose projects they would like to implement at their schools 

or communities that relate to the work of the CRC.  They will witness how global 

environmental policy issues are addressed at the local level.  Appointments will be for a 

one-year term. If an appointment happens mid-year due to a vacancy, the new 

appointment will serve the remainder of that one-year term. 

 
Name_______________________________________________Phone___________________  
 
Address_____________________________________________________________________  
 
City___________________________________Email_________________________________  
 
School_________________________________________________________Grade _____ 
 
Can you attend at least 5 meetings throughout the year?  Circle:  Yes   No 
 

• On a separate page (or on the back of this one), please explain why you would like 

to be part of the Climate & Resiliency Commission (no more than one page).  You 

might include any science or government classes you’ve taken or plan to take as 

well as your participation in clubs or other extracurricular activities related to 

environmental science and/or policy.   

Email your completed application to Nicole Grucky at ngrucky@cosb.org. 


